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This is very misleading as the original text and idea was to study a state gun dealer 

licensing program, whereas this bill seeks to implement one. 

HB3076 is an attempt to ruin businesses in Oregon, and to shut down gun dealers in 

an effort to enact additional layers of gun control. The idea here is to make being a 

gun dealer so prohibitive that nobody wants to do it. This is an outrage! This 2025 

legislative session, armed with a super majority is doing nothing more than catering 

to sex offenders and allowing corruption to run rampant while trampling over the 

rights of Oregonians.  

 

I call upon all Republicans in the state legislature to deny quorum and stop these bills 

from moving. As a citizen of this state, and effectively your employer, I for one 

authorize your absence.  

 

We must NOT allow our protected rights to be trampled on, and that's what HB3076 

does. It's a second layer to banning all firearms in Oregon. Between HB3075, 

HB3076, and several other pending bills, there would be northing left on a state level 

of our right to (acquire) keep, and bear arms.  

 

The federal government already has more than enough oversight on gun dealers. We 

don't need more regulations! If there's anything that needs fixing, it's the criminal 

prosecution across the state! We can't even goto Wal-Mart or other stores for basic 

supplies without having to get an associate to get them from a locked case, them 

make a micro purchase in whatever department because of rampant unprosecuted 

theft. Our prices are skyrocketing because of this too. Our mental health system is 

broken, catering to those with mental health problems, normalizing it instead of 

making anyone get help and have accountability for their actions. Our children have 

more control over their mental health than parents. These are the issues that actually 

need fixing.  

 

If you want actual public safety, fix our broken mental health system. Stop pandering 

to the mentally ill! 

 

Enacting gun control under the guise of public safety is interest balancing which is 

prohibited under NYSRPA v Bruen, and this state is trying to circumvent that. 

Furthermore the DHHS has just REVOKED the definition of 'gun violence' being 

under a public health crisis. We will not stand for our rights being eroded away like 

the Germans had happen in Nazi Germany! Our right to bear arms is PROTECTED 

under the SECOND AMENDMENT of the US CONSTITUTION from GOVERNMENT 



INFRINGEMENTS! "...Shall NOT be infringed" is very clear. The second amendment 

does NOT grant us a right, it protects it from tyranny, like is occurring on the STATE 

level here right now. Attempting to circumvent these protections by calling it ok under 

state law doesn't change the fact you're violating federal law.  

 

I urge you, I implore you, OPPOSE HB3076 and all other unconstitutional gun control 

guised as public safety! Stop wasting our time and money working against the 

people! 


